
Monday 5th June 
3:30-4:00pm

Wednesday 5th July 
3:30-4:00pm

Emotional Literacy Support 
Assistants in Enfield Schools

ENFIELD Educational 
Psychology Service

Join the growing network of Enfield schools who are skilling up their 
TAs/LSAs as Emotional Literacy Support Assistants (ELSAs). Once they 
have completed the six day training course, ELSAs plan, deliver and 
evaluate individual and group interventions for pupils with SEMH needs. 
They receive half termly supervision from the EPS, and attend a termly 
ELSAs in Enfield network meeting.
 
“The training is allowing us to approach our young people’s needs with a multitude of 
different techniques. I can honestly say that this is the only training that I have looked 
forward to as much as I have!”
An Enfield ELSA’s feedback about the training course
 
“Children who’ve had ELSA are more able to notice different feelings and behaviours- they 
have more understanding and are more able to ask for help.”
An Enfield ELSA’s feedback about the impact of her work
 
The Educational Psychology Service will be training the next cohort of ELSAs in the 
Autumn term. There are 32 funded ELSA training places available for the 22-23 academic 
year. To find out more, see the brochure, or join the EPS for an information session: 
 
Please sign up for the information sessions here 
 
If you already know that you’d like to train one or more ELSAs in the next cohort, you can 
express your interest directly here

Email: amber.tiplady@enfield.gov.uk

https://forms.office.com/e/ipPKidFasW
https://forms.office.com/e/2GwSx1Au3i

